From: Trish Love

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Saturday, March 11, 2017 10:43:26 AM

As a floaters, campers and Boy Scout leaders, my husband Mark and | ask that you
please, Please, PLEASE, deny the permit for the for the C&H Farm hog operation at
Mt. Judea.

You know the reasons -- the karst formations that have already led to pollution in
what has been a premiere, pristine river in the National Park system. We need every
avenue open to control and eventually shut down this farm that was shamefully
allowed to open in the first place. It is at the very least unfair to the businesses that
have been and will be further hurt by the reckless decision to allow this farm in the
first place. We all know that no matter what precautions are taken, the bottom line
remains the same -- a polluted Buffalo National River.

Please deny.

Trish Love
Rogers, AR
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